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This week, using the illustrations in our book ‘Where Once We Stood’, we have been 
drawing figures in proportion and in movement. It has been interesting to look in 
detail at the proportions of the human figure and develop our skills.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been writing our newspaper reports on the Moon landing this week, 
working hard to include examples of direct and reported speech as well as develop a 
formal style.  

In Maths, we have finished our place value block of learning and will be moving on 
to addition and subtraction next week.  

Reminders: 
 Kilve Court virtual meetings – Tuesday 6th October at 8:30, 1:30 and 4:30. 

Please sign up via Allie Hall or through the office. The PowerPoint shared at 
these meetings will be available for those who are unable to attend any of 
the scheduled meetings.  

 Reading 5 times a week – please hear your child read at least once a week 
and sign their reading record book. 

 Mathletics 
 Spellings  
 TTRockstars 


